
 

House Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

Testimony in support of HB 1218  

 

North Dakota Game and Fish Department 

Jeb Williams, Wildlife Division Chief 

January 21, 2021 

Chairman Porter and members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee, my name 

is Jeb Williams and I am the Wildlife Division Chief with the North Dakota Game and Fish 

Department.  

Conceptually, the Department supports HB 1218 but would like to request the attached 

amendments, which is included in your packet, to help clarify this good piece of legislation.   

 

 
 

 


